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Effects of Earthquake in Northeastern Japan  
on the Konica Minolta Group 

 
 

Tokyo (February 15, 2021) – Konica Minolta, Inc. (Konica Minolta) issued the following 
statement regarding its status and effects, as of now, on its Group after a strong 
earthquake hit off the coast of Fukushima on February 13, 2021. 

Konica Minolta extends sincere sympathy to the people who have been affected by the 
earthquake that struck northeastern Japan. Our thoughts and prayers are with the people 
and communities in the regions in the hope of swift recovery. 

The Konica Minolta Group’s employees are safe and there was no physical damage to its 
facilities. The earthquake has posed no particular effects on its businesses. If the status 
changes, Konica Minolta will update its statement. 
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